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16th January 2024 
Dear Parent, 

 
Y3 and Y4 Bikeability Cycle Training Course 

Friday 23rd February 2024 
 

The school has received funding for a Level 1 Bikeability Cycle Training Course for 60 children in Year 3 
and Year 4.  The course will take place in small groups during the normal school day – one morning and 
one afternoon session. The course is designed to give children new skills and develop their confidence 
cycling; please note, children must be able to ride a bike without stabilisers in order to take part. 
Although funding has been granted from Buckinghamshire County Council, we still require an additional £5 
per child in order for your child to take part.  The training will be delivered by fully-qualified instructors from 
BeSpoke Cycling Instruction. 
 
If you wish to book a place for your child, please complete the attached consent form from BeSpoke 
Cycling and make payment via your ParentMail account. Bookings for this course open via ParentMail at 
7pm on Wednesday 17th January and places are limited to the first 60 children to book. A waiting list will 
be maintained should anyone drop out and spaces will be offered according to the date/time added to the 
list, so please ensure you add your child to the list if you would like a place but are unsuccessful in the first 
instance. Please also ensure your child has a bike in full working order so they are able to take part at short 
notice, if this applies to you. 
 
Please ensure you read the letter from BeSpoke Cycling as it provides further information on the equipment 
requirements for this course, as well as the consent form for you to complete and return. Please only 
return the form if you are successful in gaining a place for your child.  
 
For more information on BeSpoke Cycling, please visit their website https://www.spokesci.com/ 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs J Barnett 
Headteacher 
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